

C/- Mapua Hall, 72 Aranui Road, **Mapua 7005** 26 June 2018

Martyn Barlow Club Mapua Mapua

Dear Martyn,

Funding for AED Consumables

On behalf of the Mapua and Districts Community Association I wish to thank Club Mapua for their generous donation of \$470 to fund AED consumables. These include batteries and paddles which have a defined life subject to use of the device. We expect that we may have to replace batteries every 4 years, dependent on use and with 3 devices currently covered by the MDCA an annual donation should cover our costs. Would it be possible for Club Mapua to provide annual funding of \$470 to meet these potential costs?

Many thanks for your donation and for considering our request. Yours sincerely

Wayne Chisnall

MDCA AED Coordinator